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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Military and Veterans Affairs 
Division of Administrative Services 

 

 

 
 

IRFP 230000060, Branding Mascot 
Amendment #3 

December 28, 2022 

This INFORMATIONAL ONLY amendment is being issued to extend the Deadline for Receipt of Proposals 
to 2:00 p.m. on Monday, January 9, 2023.  

 
Important Note to Offerors:  This is an INFORMATIONAL ONLY amendment. You DO NOT need to acknowledge 
receipt of this amendment with your proposal or return this amendment prior to the deadline set for receipt of 
proposals for your proposal to be considered responsive.  
 
Offerors are advised that this and previous Amendments DO NOT extend the deadline for contract completion. 
The contract resulting from this IRFP must be completed no later than June 30, 2023.  
 
Offerors who have already submitted a proposal in response to this IRFP may submit a Revised proposal after 
reviewing this amendment at their discretion. If submitting a revised proposal, it must be received by the 
procurement officer prior to the NEW Deadline for Receipt of Proposals (2:00 p.m. on January 9, 2023). 
 
Failure to submit a signed copy of this amendment prior to the deadline set for receipt of proposals WILL NOT 
result in the rejection of your proposal. Only the IRFP terms and conditions referenced in this amendment are 
being changed. All other terms and conditions of the IRFP remain the same. 
 
//Signed Copy on File// 
James Sonnier  
Procurement Specialist II                        
Phone:   (907) 428-7224 
Email:   MvaDasProcurement@alaska.gov  
                            

-- END OF AMENDMENT 3-- 


